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y456@juno.com <"y456@juno.com">
Thursday, January 21, 2010 1:48 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
"Regulation of Retail Forex"

Dear sirs,

I understand that there are some changes being proposed for the CFTC. One of the proposed changes
would radically lower Forex leverage from 100:1 to 10:1 for all NFA and CFTC regulated Forex firms.
As a small investor I am firmly against this proposal change as it would make it very difficult for me to
continue investing.

David McLaughlin
763 647 9115


